
Cambridge Planning Commission 

Regular Meeting 

Tuesday January 8, 2019 

4:30 P.M. 

 

The Cambridge Planning Commission met for regular meeting convening at 4:30 P.M. Tuesday January 8, 

2019.  Present were Planning Commission Members Debbi Runner, Jason Cobb and Dexter Dodson.  Also 

present was City Clerk/Treasurer Kandra Kinne.  Jason Cobb opened the meeting and announced the 

open meeting law poster is posted on the east wall of the meeting room and available for public 

inspection.   

 

Debbi Runner stated the motion, seconded by Dexter Dodson to approve the minutes of December 11, 

2018.  Voting yes were Jason Cobb, Debbi Runner and Dexter Dodson, none voted no.  Motion carried 

unanimously.   

 

Site plan and land use permit applications: 

 

Calvary Baptist Church – 804 Patterson St – personal lift.  Dexter Dodson stated the motion, seconded by 

Debbi Runner, to approve the site plan and land use permit application of Calvary Baptist Church for a 

personal lift.  Voting yes were Jason Cobb, Debbi Runner and Dexter Dodson, none voted no.  Motion 

carried unanimously.   

 

James Beck – 914 Niobrara St. – install pole shed style house.  Planning Commission needed more 

information about floor plan location on property, siding and roofing material.  Dexter Dodson stated 

the motion, seconded by Debbi Runner, to table the site plan and land use permit application of James 

Beck for a pole shed style house.  Voting yes were Jason Cobb, Debbi Runner and Dexter Dodson, none 

voted no.  Motion carried unanimously.   

 

Planning Commission discussed membership and changes to the zoning ordinance.  The next meeting 

will be February 13, 2019.  Debbi Runner stated the motion, seconded by Dexter Dodson, to adjourn at 

5:10 P.M.  Voting yes were Jason Cobb, Debbi Runner and Dexter Dodson, none voted no.  Motion 

carried unanimously.   

 

Submitted by 

 

Kandra Kinne, 

City Clerk/Treasurer 

 


